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Mary Downs Appointed Executive Director of the 
American Academy of Actuaries 

WASHINGTON – 11 Aug. 2009 – The American Academy of Actuaries Executive Committee 

has appointed Mary Downs as the executive director of the American Academy of Actuaries.  

Downs had been appointed interim executive director in April.  She will continue to serve as general 

counsel for the American Academy of Actuaries, a position she has held since 2006.  

“I am pleased to announce that Ms. Downs will be leading our efforts in Washington,” 

American Academy of Actuaries President John Parks said. “Ms. Downs has outstanding leadership 

expertise and talents that will greatly benefit the actuarial profession. I am confident that she will 

keep us on course toward achieving our goals.” 

Before joining the American Academy of Actuaries staff, Downs served in various legal and 

management positions in both the government and the private sector. She received her Juris 

Doctorate from Boston College Law School in 1974. 

For more information, please contact Andrew Simonelli, assistant director of communications 

for the American Academy of Actuaries, at 202.785.7872. For more information on the American 

Academy of Actuaries, please visit: www.actuary.org. 

### 

The American Academy of Actuaries is a 16,000-member professional association whose mission is to serve the public 
on behalf of the U.S. actuarial profession. The Academy assists public policymakers on all levels by providing leadership, 
objective expertise, and actuarial advice on risk and financial security issues. The Academy also sets qualification, 
practice, and professionalism standards for actuaries in the United States. 
 
 

 


